FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director

DATE: May 31, 2012

TRANSMITTAL MEMO ~

TO: Bernard “Jack” Young, City Counﬁij President
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’ PARKING

OF BALTIMORE CITY

AUTHORITY

RE:  ORDINANCE 12-0083

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 12-0377 introduced by The Council President, Bernard
“Jack” Young, at the request of The Administration (Department of General Services)

The purpose of this bill is to authorize the Mayor and City Council of Baltimore to acquire, by
purchase or condemnation, the fee simple or other interests in certain property located along the
east side of Key Highway; known as 1465 Key Highway, being situate between Fort Avenue and
Key Highway East and needed for the Key Highway Shared-Use Trail and Landscape Project, as
shown on plats RW20-36294 and RW20-36297 filed in the Office of the Director of the
Department of General Services; and providing for a special effective date.

The Baltimore City Parking Authority has reviewed the proposed legislation and determined
there would be no negative impact to any parking in that area as a result of this legislation.

Based on the comments above, the Baltimore City Parking Authority supports the passage of City
Council Bill 12-0083.
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